
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 9/2/2011 5:09:57 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Explosion in Menlo Park

---- Original Message-----
From: Shori, Sunil
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 5:08 PM
To: Clanon, Paul; Cooke, Michelle; Halligan, Julie; Stepanian, Raffy;
Robertson, Michael
Subject: Explosion in Menlo Park

FYI -

I was informed a news report from Fox News is indicating that a large 
explosion has occurred at a facility in Menlo Park. It appears this may 
be at a facility that uses chemicals as part of its production. PG&E 
has been contacted to confirm if they are aware of the situation and/or 
if any of their facilities are involved or affected by the explosion. I 
expect to hear back from PG&E, shortly.

Sunil

SB GT&S 0296640


